NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY
PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given, that a Public Hearing of the Northwest Bergen County Utilities
Authority is to be held on Wednesday, December 13, at 12:00 pm in the offices of the Authority
located at 30 Wyckoff Avenue, Waldwick, New Jersey for the purposes of:

1. To conduct a Public Hearing to revise the fees for the acceptance of septage, sludge and
greywater at the Authority’s Wastewater Treatment Plant in Waldwick, New J ersey.

2. To consider and act upon any other business which may properly come before this
meeting.

Northwest Bergen County
Utilities Authority

November 22, 2023



